Phone: (610) 280-3464 Fax: (610) 450-1932

March 08, 2021

35498 STEVEN KLEIBOEKER EUROFINS APPLIED GENOMICS 12701 PLANTSIDE RD LOUISVILLE, KY 40299

Dear Dr. Kleiboeker:

Your request to make changes to your facility has been received in this office.

The following change(s) has been made to your CLIA Certification and/or Clinical Laboratory Permit:

- [X] Addition/Correction of federal Tax ID number/Owner
- [X] Facility name change
- [X] Change of Director
- [X] Other Approved for COVID -19 testing. Facility must also comply with both FDA and CLIA requirements. Facility must report all COVID-19/SARS-CoV-2 results, positive and negative, to Pennsylvania's reportable disease surveillance system on a daily basis. To set up an account with the system, email PA-NEDSS@PA.GOV as soon as possible."

Remember, you will receive an updated Clinical Laboratory Permit closer to expiration. Also, the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS/CLIA) DOES NOT re-issue certificates due to address, name, and director changes, lost or misplaced certificates. Any changes made will reflect on your next two-year certificate.

We encourage your laboratory to maintain compliance with all CLIA and State regulations. The director shall be responsible for the proper performance of all tests in the laboratory and the continuous application of quality control procedures to the work in accordance with recommendations and directives of the Department (Title 28 Chapter 5).

If we can be of any further assistance to you in the future, do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,

Pamela Groff, Administrative Assistant Division of Laboratory Improvement (484) 870-6425

pgroff@pa.gov